
 

BROOMHILL ROAD, HUCKNALL (O/S HAVANA HOUSE)  
AMENDMENT TO EXISTING BUS STOP CLEARWAY  

(BUS STOP AS0378) NO STOPPING AT ANY TIME, EXCEPT BUSES 
 

The County Council is to amend the existing bus stop clearway marking on Broomhill Road, 
Hucknall, located outside Havana House. The new bus stop will be approximately 23 metres, in a 
north-easterly direction, further along Broomhill Road than the existing bus stop location. The 
proposed new clearway will prohibit stopping by all vehicles, except buses. The clearway will be in 
force at all times. The location of the new marking is shown on the drawing below. If you have any 
comments/objections on the new location of the bus stop clearway then please reply by letter or e-
mail, details below. 
 
Written comments/objections must be received by the Improvements Design Team Manager  
by the 15th day of January 2024. 
 

• The new position will ensure that pedestrians waiting at the new zebra crossing will not be 
obscured by a waiting bus. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Improvements Design Team Manager 

Via East Midlands Ltd 
Bilsthorpe Depot 

Bilsthorpe Business Park 
Bilsthorpe 

Nottinghamshire 
NG22 8ST 

or by e-mailing tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk  

mailto:tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk

